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Monday, June 4 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Miss Zenaida Lintag, Intentions of Father  
      Tom Ferrara & Living & Deceased Members  
        of the Ferrara Family          
               
Tuesday, June 5 – Feast: St. Boniface 
7:30a.m. – Primo Baggio, Joseph, Amelia & Albert 
                  Spinelli, Intentions of Michael, Sarah &  
                  Kathryn Werden 
 
Wednesday, June 6  – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Father Frank Ruzza, Debra Fischer,  
                  Salvatore DiGirolamo 
 
Thursday, June 7 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Anne Oosterveld, Antonio Ridi, Deceased  
                  Members of the Galletta Family 
  
Friday, June 8 – Feast: The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
7:30a.m. – Santhosh George, Donna Figliomeni,  
                  Gloria Gandour 
 
Saturday, June 9 –  Feast: The Immaculate Heart of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 
5:15p.m. – Alessandro Brombal, Theresa Fior, Angelo  
                  Dal Bello, Brian Flaherty 
                   
Sunday, June 10 – Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $8,018.00 in support of your 

parish community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 
 

 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the family of   
Catherine Curtis who was called to the glory of 
Resurrected Life.  
 

PARISH NEWS 
DOUBLE RECEPTION 
Next Sunday June 10th is a Donut Sunday after the 9a.m. and 
11a.m. Masses. This will be an opportunity for parishioners to say 
farewell to Father Paul as he has been appointed the pastor of St. 
Basil Parish in Brantford effective June 27th. This will also provide 
an opportunity to greet and congratulate Bert Tami on being 
ordained as the first Permanent Deacon from our parish. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
BABY BOTTLE DRIVE 
The annual Baby Bottle Drive in support of the Right to Life begins 
Mother’s Day and ends on Father’s Day. Fill your bottle with 
cheques, bills and change and support the life-changing programs 
at Michael House Pregnancy Care Centre. 
 
 
CATECHETICAL CORRESPONDENCE COURSES 
Programs are available for children Kindergarten through High 
School for those not currently receiving religious instruction. 
Children in non-Roman Catholic Schools preparing for the 
Sacraments of Reconciliation, Communion and Confirmation 
must register and complete the programs at home that will be 
offered to you. Please contact Monica at the Catechesis Office 
at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2238 or register on-line at 
www.hamiltondiocese.com and click on Catechesis Office. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: THE 
PERMANENT DIACONATE 
 
 The Permanent Diaconate has always 
been understood as an order of Service in the 
mission of the Church. Rooted in Baptism, 
Deacons are irrevocably configured to Christ 
and act as Christ the Servant. Permanent 
Deacons have been serving the Hamilton 
Diocese since 2006. The heart of the 
Diaconate is the ministry of Charity. 
Ministries of Charity consist of service in 
hospitals or nursing homes, prisons, 
homeless shelters and other outreach 
programs. Each Deacon is assigned to a 
parish where he performs his liturgical 
ministry. The Deacon reads the Gospel at 
Mass, occasionally preaches the homily, 
administers Baptism outside of Mass, and 
presides at liturgies outside of Mass such as 
marriages, funeral wakes and burials. 
Deacons can be married men. Wives of 
Deacons play a fundamental role in the 
formation and ministry of the Deacon. For 
further information about the Permanent 
Diaconate contact Deacon Joseph DiLoreto 
at diaconateformation@hamiltondiocese.com 
or call 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2258. 
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OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW: 
Receiving Eucharist is a real sign of unity in our Church. God 
nourishes us with the “Bread From Heaven” if we have ordained 
priests to celebrate the Liturgy. If you feel the inclination to be a 
priest, religious or permanent deacon contact Father Michael King, 
Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2246 
or email vocations@hamitondiocese.com . 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS: 
- CYO Camp Brebeuf is now accepting on-line registrations for this 
summer’s programs. A Leadership Camp will be held July 1st to July 
6th, followed by six weeks of camping experiences. Call 519-856-
4671. Brochures are available on the Information Desk. 
- Loyola House presents “The Taste of Diversity” – three dinners 
from around the world. The next one is June 12th beginning with 
Mass at 5p.m. $60 each dinner. Call 519-824-1250 ext. 241 
- St. Teresa of Avila Annual Garden Party Elmira Friday, June 8th 
from 5-8p.m. 
- Knights of Columbus Car Show Maryhill Heritage Community 
Centre Saturday, June 16th from 11a.m. to 4p.m. Free admission. 
BBQ and raffles with live music and refreshments. 
- Pilgrimage to New England and the Maritimes with Fr. Roger 
Yaworski, SJ, including a 7 day cruise on Holland America’s 
Rotterdam from Boston to Montreal, plus 2 days in Boston and 2 
days in Montreal, September 5th to 18th, 2018. Approx. cost $2,300 
to $4,200 per person depending on ship and cabin transportation 
you chose, plus accommodation and meals in Boston and Montreal. 
Information meeting: Wednesday, June 13th, 2018 at 7p.m. at Holy 
Rosary Church Community Room. For more information contact 
Dale DuQuesnay at 519-821-1939. 
 
LOYOLA HOUSE RETREATS 
- 8 Day Directed Retreat June 20th-28th; July 19th-27th; August 1st-
9th; 11th-19th; 21st – 29th 
- Soil & Soul Spring Retreat May 25th to June 2nd 
- Baptism by the Spirit Retreat June 20th – 28th 
- Land Blessing June 3rd at 10a.m. 
 
 

SUNDAY SMILE! 
TEACHER: Liam, what is the chemical formula 
for water? 
LIAM: HIJKLMNO 
TEACHER: What are you talking about? 
LIAM: Yesterday you said it’s H to O. 
 
 
DAYS OF REFLECTION FOR LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
All ministers of the Word and Holy Communion are invited to a day 
of reflection on Saturday, June 9th at St. Ann’s Parish Ancaster with 
Father Ian Duffy. For Ministers of Holy Communion it runs from 
9:30a.m. to 11:30a.m. and for Ministers of the Word from 1-3p.m. 
To register contact Anthony De Feo at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2232. 
 
MARIAN PILGRIMAGE DAYS 
In honour of Our Lady of Fatima, Marian Pilgrimage Days will be 
held at St. Thomas Parish Waterdown. The first one is Saturday, 
June 9th with breakfast for men and boys at 8a.m. Mass will be 
celebrated at 10a.m. followed by a Rosary Procession, Stations of 
the Cross, Benediction, Confessions and lunch (bring your own). 
The day concludes at 2p.m. 
 

CHRISTIAN FAMILY HOLIDAY – CAMP KUMUNTOME 
Are you looking for a fun affordable summer vacation with your 
family? Camp Kumuntome provides a week of fun and renewal with 
5 other Catholic families. They are located south of Owen Sound on 
a beautiful acreage with an outdoor chapel, sleeping cabins for each 
family, a quiet lake and all the amenities of home. For more 
information contact http://www.campkumuntome.ca/registration. 
 
SACRED HEART WALKING PILGRIMAGE 
On the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart a walking pilgrimage for 
adults (18 and over) from Sacred Heart Church Rockwood to 
Sacred Heart Church Guelph will begin Friday, June 8th at 3p.m. 
Confessions and adoration available beforehand and will end with 
Mass at 7p.m. For families who cannot make the entire walk of 12km 
you can start at the outskirts of Guelph at 919 York Road. For more 
details contact sacredheartrockwood.ca/pilgrimage. Please pre-
register by June 1st at 519-856-4711. 
 
ELEMENTARY ROBOTICS 
Students in grades 1-8 are invited to participate in an engaging 
camp where they will be designing and building various 
mechanisms, contraptions and robots and expanding their 
knowledge of science and technology in fun and interactive 
ways. It will be held at St. Joseph Church Paisley Rd. July 3rd to 
August 31st from 9a.m. to 4p.m. for $200 per week or $40 per 
day. See flyers on the Information Desk. 
 
RETREAT FOR GIRLS 
Hearts Set Ablaze Retreat June 22nd-24th for girls age 11-15 led 
by the Sisters of Our Lady Immaculate at St. Ambrose Parish 
Cambridge. A weekend of faith, friendship, prayer and fun. The 
cost is $75 and applications can be downloaded at 
http://solisisters.ca/youthretreats.html or contact 
srmarietherese@solisisters.ca . 
 
PARENTING TIP 
Experts have known for a long time that what children can’t 
express they act out. As parents it is our role to analyze what 
may be causing poor behaviour and then help our children 
identify and work through their anger. Once children learn to use 
their words and express their feelings, life will be calmer in your 
household and they will gain skills that will help them throughout 
their lifetime. When your children act up, suppress your anger 
and help them to understand what is really going on; you will find 
both of you will be smiling more often. 
 
PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINES OF QUEBEC 
Monday, August 6th to Friday, August 10th. Single price $795. 
Doubles $725 and triples $695. Full payment due June 29th. For 
more information and/ or reservations contact Angie Hunt 519-
766-5262 or Rose Gunn at 519-744-5923. 
 
DIOCESAN CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 
His Excellency Bishop Crosby recently announced a planning study, 
which is now underway, to hep the Diocese evaluate the merits of a 
Diocesan Capital Campaign. This campaign will involve each of our 
Parishes. The proposed goals focus centrally on Parish life, but will 
also help enhance several Diocesan ministries important to 
parishioners. The Diocese wants to hear from as many parishioners 
as possible as they evaluate their proposed campaign plan. Your 
feedback will be critical to the success of this effort. Further details 
of the proposed goals of the campaign and opportunities for you to 
give feedback will be shared in the coming weeks. 


